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Dear friends, 
 
Subject: Invitation to attend the Workshop on WRITING ACADEMIC PAPERS 
  LAST DATE FOR REGISTRATION IS APRIL 15 2024  
 
We are pleased to invite you to an exclusive workshop being organized by the Centre for 
Disability Studies and Action at the School of Social Work, Tata Institute of Social Sciences, 
Mumbai; Global Inclusive Education Network (GIEN) and Brotherhood, Delhi, on April 30, May 
1, and 2, 2024, at Tata Institute of Social Sciences, Mumbai. 
  
Practitioners, educators teaching in inclusive and special education settings, or those with 
their own centres or special schools can attend the workshop. 
  
The brochure of the workshop is enclosed for your reference. 
  
This workshop will help practitioners and educators write academic papers based on 
research, evidence-based practices, and innovations. The experts will guide through effective 
methodologies to document teaching experiences, ensuring valuable insights to reach a wider 
audience and use qualitative analysis. 
  
The workshop aims to facilitate the creation of research papers and case studies based on 
your success stories that will be featured in our forthcoming publication. 
  
We encourage you to bring along one or two success stories or best inclusive practices that 
have significantly impacted the lives of students with diverse learning needs. These will help 
you develop academic papers during the workshop. 
 
You are requested to send us the duly filled-in google form after transfer of the money at 
ginclusiveeducationnetwork@gmail.com 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecU3D2ND35Qw45WcQVBNausCqdyMxvMCdIpfmjn4a
4ZqC3Og/viewform 

 
  
We are looking forward to seeing you at the workshop! 
  
Best regards 
 
 

Prof. (Dr.) Sandhya Limaye 
Chairperson, GIEN 
Professor, Centre for Disability Studies and Action, 
School of Social Work, Tata Institute of Social 
Sciences, Mumbai 

Satish Kapoor 
Founding President,  
Brotherhood, We Care Film Festival and  
Global Inclusive Education Network 
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